Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 11:11 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Discussion of having epinephrine pens stationed throughout city for emergency use.
Hi Amber,

Just a heads up that | would like to add this for discussion at a future public safety meeting. Most likely December. | am
still gathering info for discussion but let's just get it on the agenda for now.

Thanks

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman
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